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GEOGRAPHICALLY DIVERSE INTERNET SERVICE PEER 
Introduction: 
 
The Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation (APFC) needs a geographically diverse Internet service peer to allow 
multihomed IPv4 and IPv6 advertisements for APFC netblocks. 
 
Background Information: 
 
Service providers should meet all of the following criteria: 

• Service must be geographically diverse, between the APFC Point of Presence (PoP) at “801 W. 10TH 
ST., Juneau, Alaska 99801” to outside Alaska, from the current State of Alaska Core 
Telecommunications Data Network provider, Alaska Communication Systems (ACS) 

• Service must provide BGP peering for APFC anonymous system numbers as well as multihomed IPv4 
and IPv6 netblocks 

• Service should have fiberoptic connectivity to APFC Point of Presence 
• Service needs to be 1 gigabit synchronous 

 
Response Information: 
 
Service Providers should email a response to the procurement contact listed below by November 1, 2021,  
detailing that they are able to meet the above criteria, and would be interested in participating in a 
solicitation to win a contract for these services. 
 
Eric Verrelli (everrelli@apfc.org) 
 
Procurement Officer contact information:  
 
Interested parties must submit an emailed response by November 1, 2021, by 4:30 p.m. ADT. Responses may 
be sent by E-mail to the addresses listed below.  
 
All questions must be directed to the person listed below writing via email. 
Department of Revenue, Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation 
Attention: Eric Verrelli 
Phone: 907-500-8542 
Email: everrelli@apfc.org 

 
State of Alaska  

Department of Revenue 
Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation 
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